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House Bill 1343 and House Bill 1426 would allow money the government has 
collected from taxpayers to be funneled to homeschool families. Please remove 
homeschoolers from these bills. As a homeschooling mom, I would like to retain 
freedom from government control in our homeschool, including financial 
contribution. Our homeschooling freedoms are very important to us and we believe 
families should have the right to school their children as they see fit, as long as it is 
within the parameters of the law. Thank you for your consideration.


